
Official Communication from the Local Delegate of the Allumni Association.

2 Feb. 2022

Dear Members of the Allumni,


Greetings of the Season !


This comes to inform all the members of  the Don Bosco Allumni Association that a AGM was 
held on 30 January 2022 at 5.30pm on online mode and a sizeable number was present for it. In 
the said AGM the Audited accounts  for 2018-2019, 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 were presented 
and passed. This AGM also brings to the term end of the existing officer bearers. 


We thank all the office bearers of the present Association for their dedicated service and 
committed  involvement in carrying out effectively all the planned activities of the association. 

I, herby announce the election of the new committee of the Allumni Association of Don Bosco 
Allumni Unit, Park Circus to be held in March 2022. 


The interested members who wish to volunteer to serve the Allumni Association for the next term 
of four years may now download the form for nomination from the Allumni website and fill up the 
same and submit to the office of the Local Delegate on or before 12 February 2022 in person. 
Kindly follow the rules and regulations prescribed for the same in the book of Statutes.


For any other clarification, you may meet the Local Delegate personally in his office on any 
working days or other times with prior appointment. 


Regards,


Fr. Bikash Mondal, SDB

Delegate

Don Bosco Allumni Association

Park Circus, Kolkata.  


